
Betreff: Re: Two more questions
Datum: Sat, 12 May 2001 10:42:55 +0900

Von: "Kinya Tamura" <tamurak@jf6.so-net.ne.jp>
An: Michael Schmiechen <m.schm@t-online.de>
CC: Mitsuhisa Ikehata <ikeh@hydro.shp.ynu.ac.jp>,

Kuniharu Nakatake <nakatake@nams.kyushu-u.ac.jp>

Dear Prof. M. Schmiechen,

Thank you for your E-mail dated May 9.  I read it this morning sitting
down in my armchair, as I attended the spring meeting of the West Japan
Society of Naval Architects held in Shimonoseki and came back my home
last night.

I am hurrying to reply to your questions as follows:

(1) I have not undertaken a reanalysis of the ISI/DIS example using the
Taniguchi-Tamura method.

(2) The question concerning the misprint suspected by you was made in the
E-mail towards Prof. Ikehata.  It was my understanding that I did not be
obliged to reply to you directly, since I got a copy of the above mail.

I believe there are no misprint in my data.  Would you please to point out
the suspected part in detail, if you think there any.

I would like to stress that the analysis by use of Taniguchi-Tamura method
was made based on these data without any trouble.
Furthermore, I would like to stress that a data obtained in ship trails
may contain much error due to measurements and disturbances in many kinds.

With my best regards.

--
Kinya Tamura, Dr. Eng.
Tel & Fax; 81-95-823-7438
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